
Juan Antonio Salazar 

 

My dear Brethren, once again I am sending to all of you this short note to inform you all that I 

haven't been able to do much work at all. Its only 4 weeks of my surgery and even when I am 

doing better, my recovery has been very painful and long. At this time I don't have the strength 

to do much or next to nothing. I hope that soon I can start going and worship with my brethren 

again. 

 

I am very sorry for not been able to send you my report once again. I am going to do my best to 

send that in by the last of September or in about one month from now 

. God willing I expect to be much better by that time. 

 

Please keep my and my wife in your prayers. God Bless. 

 


